
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

Dear Parents and Students,      Date : 04/09/2024

Teachers’ Day is celebrated in India on 5th September to recognize the
contribution of the teaching community towards the society.
A program is being organized tomorrow i.e. Thursday, 05th 
September 2024 in the school as a mark of respect to the Teachers. 
Therefore, No Classes will be conducted for the students of Class
Nursery to IV tomorrow i.e. Thursday, 05th  September 2024.
Only the students of Class V to XII will come to school without school
bags and in SCHOOL UNIFORM and school timing will be              

07.20 am to 10.30 am.

PRINCIPAL
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
lekt ds çfr f'k{kd leqnk; ds ;ksxnku dks ekU;rk nsus ds
fy, Hkkjr esa 5 flracj dks f'k{kd fnol euk;k tkrk gSA
f'k{kdksa ds lEeku esa dy ;kuh xq#okj] 05 flracj 2024 dks
Ldwy esa ,d dk;ZØe dk vk;kstu fd;k tk jgk gSA
blfy,] dy ;kuh xq#okj] 05 flracj 2024 dks d{kk ulZjh
ls prqFkZ rd ds Nk=ksa ds fy, dksbZ d{kk,a vk;ksftr ugha dh
tk,axhA
dsoy d{kk ikapoh ls ckjgoha rd ds fo|kFkhZ fcuk Ldwy cSx
vkSj Ldwy ;wfuQ‚eZ esa Ldwy vk,axs vkSj Ldwy dk le; lqcg
07-20 cts ls 10-30 cts rd jgsxkA


